
	

UNITED	STATES	BANKRUPTCY	COURT	

EASTERN	DISTRICT	OF	MICHIGAN	

	

NOTICE	
	

COURT	ANNOUNCES	NEW	COURT	WEBSITE	
AVAILABLE	FEBRUARY	2,	2013	

	

THE	CURRENT	WEBSITE	WILL	BE	UNAVAILABLE	ON	FEBRUARY	1,	2013		
FROM	7:00PM	TO	12:00	AM	

	
On	February	2,	2013,	the	court	will	launch	a	new	external	website.		The	format	and	platform	of	the	
new	website	respond	to	recent	recommendations	made	by	the	Administrative	Office	of	the	United	
States	Courts	to	expand	content,	enhance	uniformity,	and	improve	the	navigation	of	all	United	
States	Courts’	websites.			

The	new	website	contains	many	format	and	search	enhancements,	but	all	existing	content	remains	
substantially	intact.		One	major	format	change	is	the	separation	of	the	notice	section	from	the	list	of	
administrative	orders.		This	enhancement	will	improve	the	ability	to	search	administrative	orders.			

The	website	address	will	remain	the	same:		www.mieb.uscourts.gov.				

In	preparation	for	the	launch,	the	court’s	website	will	be	unavailable	on	February	1,	2013	from	7:00	
PM	to	12:00	AM.		During	the	downtime,	ECF	users	will	NOT	have	access	to	the	order	submission	
function	and,	therefore,	will	be	unable	to	submit	proposed	orders	to	the	Court.		Please	plan	
accordingly.		

	

Date:	January	25,	2013		 	 	 Katherine	B.	Gullo	
Clerk	of	Court	
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